
Did you know that we have a selection of pre-loved Riverside 
uniform and a small selection of  unbranded clothes available 
for families?  
 
Items include:  polo shirts, jumpers, cardigans, trousers, 
shorts, skirts, summer dresses. 
 
All are available for free to anyone who needs them 
(subject to stock and sizes).  
 
For more information or to make a request, please visit the 
Information for Families/Uniform page on our website 
www.riversideschool.org.uk  
 
Alternatively, you can contact Sheena Jones,  
Administrator on  01689 870 519  
 

 


